








Manager Report September 20, 2019 
 

WATER: 
 
The water plant distributed 1.5 Million gallons to town in the month of August. 
 
The Shark Creek Water Intake has had sediment removed from it for the season. 
Both the Shark and Asbury Creek stream flow devices have been removed for the season 
with the recent rain events and anticipated wet weather pattern from here out. 
 
Oregon Mainline Paving bought bulk water from the District for the Hwy 101 paving 
project. In total, 48,000 gallons were used at a rate of $53.50 per 5,000 gallons. 
 
Results were received and turned in to the Oregon Health Authority for our last round of 
Lead and Copper testing.  All homes tested were either at non-detection levels, or were 
below the federally established levels for these contaminants. 
 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

August 2019

Total Hours 352.00 0 151.50 200.50

Percentage Split 43% 57%0 0

Total Accounts 633 291 342

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


